
Request for Feedback on Your Sleep Study 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Hospital Name] for your 

recent sleep study appointment on [Date]. Your experience and feedback are invaluable to us as 

we strive to provide the highest quality of care. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about 

your visit. Your insights will help us improve our services and ensure that we meet your needs 

effectively. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience? (1-5) 

• Was the appointment process easy to navigate? (Yes/No) 

• How satisfied were you with the staff's professionalism? (1-5) 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

Please reply to this email or fill out our online feedback form at [link to form]. Your responses 

will be kept confidential. 

Thank you for your time and feedback. We look forward to serving you again in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


